
The OPRA IT Workgroup will be holding two full days of IT training at the upcoming OPRA 
Fall conference on October 27th and 28th. Within this training, there will be a Peer Consulting 
Forum for Small and Large Organizations on Wednesday, October 28th. This is a great 
opportunity for any organization to obtain FREE CONSULTING from our presenter, Andy 
Wolber. We are asking that if you plan to attend the IT Peer Consulting Forum to please send 
your questions to Natalie Gayle at ngayle@opra.org prior to the event. 
 
Our experts will consult with our participants in an open forum. If you have questions about 
implementing a new software, issues with your voice over IP services, need solutions regarding 
document management or any other tech issue, we can help! In these tough economic times, this 
free consulting could be beneficial to any organization.  

For more information on this forum or on the OPRA Fall conference, please visit our 
website at www.opra.org or contact Natalie Gayle at ngayle@opra.org 

Have a technology question that you just can’t figure out?
Not only can we help but we can provide expert consulting for FREE!


